SPDR® S&P 500® ETF TRUST
— Lodgement of Supplemental Prospectus

PDR Services LLC, the sponsor of the SPDR® S&P 500® ETF Trust (the “Trust”), wishes to
announce that a supplemental prospectus (the “Supplemental Prospectus”) to the prospectus
of the Trust registered with the Monetary Authority of Singapore (the “Authority”) on February
18, 2021 (the “Prospectus”) has been lodged today, January 17, 2022 with the Authority.

The Prospectus is amended as follows effective January 17, 2022, whereby the third
paragraph of the section entitled “TRADING AND SETTLEMENT” on Page S-7 of the
Prospectus is hereby deleted and replaced in its entirety as follows:

“As with other securities, investors will pay negotiated brokerage commissions and typical
Singapore clearing fees and applicable taxes. In addition, cash dividends to be distributed to
investors in Singapore will be net of expenses incurred by CDP (defined below), and where
such expenses equal or exceed the amount of the dividends, the investors will not receive any
distributions. Brokerage commissions may be subject to Goods and Services Tax (“GST") at
the prevailing standard rate of seven percent (7%). There will be a Singapore clearing fee,
which is currently at the rate of 0.0325% of the contract value (or such other amount as the
CDP may decide from time to time). Clearing fees may be subject to GST in Singapore at the
prevailing standard rate of seven percent (7%). Units are traded in U.S. dollars on the SGX-ST
in 1 unit round lots. The term “market day” as used in this Prospectus means a business day in
which transactions in Units can be executed and settled. Trading of Units on the SGX-ST may
be halted if the Trust fails to comply with continuing listing requirements and advertising
guidelines of the SGX-ST.”

The Supplemental Prospectus should be read and construed in conjunction with and as one
document with the Prospectus. Copies of the Prospectus and the Supplemental Prospectus are
available at the office of State Street Global Advisors Singapore Limited at 168 Robinson Road,
#33-01, Capital Tower, Singapore 068912,

Issued for and on behalf of
PDR Services LLC
January 17, 2022

IMPORTANT: This announcement is published for your information only. If you are in any
doubt about this announcement, you should consult your stockbroker, bank manager, solicitor,
accountant or other independent advisers. The Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited
takes no responsibility for the accuracy of any of the statements made or opinions expressed in
this announcement.
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